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COMMUNITY NOTICE  –  UPCOMING CONSTRUCTION

This Public Notice is to inform you and the residents surrounding 18205 Flower Hill Way, Gaithersburg, MD 

20879,  of planned construction work to be performed by Pleasants Construction, Inc. (PCI)  beginning

approximately  02-24-2025 and ending approximately 04-25-2025  between 9:00 AM and 3:00 PM, 

weather permitting,  

  

As a result of the construction taking place, there will be temporary turn lane/ shoulder closures on 

northbound and southbound, RT 124 (Woodfield Road) between Snouffer School Road/ Muncaster Mill Road 

and Flower Hill Way. 

 

Pleasants Construction is the Site Contractor for Pettit Companies. During these closures, PCI will provide 

skilled crews to expedite the work and utilize all proper traffic control signage to adjust and manage a safe 

traffic control pattern.  

 

Those with questions regarding this work should contact:  

 

Eric Marcus 

Pleasants Construction, Inc. 

Project Manager 

202-400-0694 

 


